
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 29, 2009 
 
 
 
 
Gary Johnson 
Jim Warren 
Adjusters International 
400 Oyster Point Blvd., Suite 519 
South San Francisco, CA 94080 
 
Aloha Gary and Jim: 
 
My apologies, I was out of the office when I got your text regarding the settlement. 
Congratulations!! It was a long and arduous journey, nearly 3 years, many site inspections by 
insurance people, consultants, inspectors, etc., too much Terry Paret! The best thing that 
happened was when they hired Adjusters International! Don’t know what would have 
happened if we didn’t have your company’s help in dealing with the insurance adjusters and 
consultants. Hopefully it was a good settlement and it worked out for everybody. As usual, 
when I got back to the office, the chaos was waiting and accumulating but I finally have a 
chance to write you. Funny thing is nobody mentioned the settlement when I got back to the 
office. Nothing from PRH, I’m sure they cannot say much. 
 
Thank you both for everything you did for our company. Most of all, thank you for the friendship 
that we share and will always have. Hope all is well with you and your families and Emily and I 
wish you the best for health and happiness! Take care and we look forward to seeing you 
again. 
 
Mahalo,  
 
Clyde Takayama,  
Director of Engineering 
Mauna Kea Resort 
 

62-100 Mauna Kea Beach Drive, Kohala Coast, Hawaii 96743 
reservations: (866) 977.4589 | hotel direct: (808) 882.7222 | hotel fax: (808) 882.5700 
 

http://www.princeresortshawaii.com/mauna-kea-beach-hotel/





